
SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Wed 26 January
Australia Day and Citizen of the Year Award
Ceremony at the Koorda Swimming Pool. Starting
from 3pm. 

Wed 16 February
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Tues 1 February - Tues 15 March
Restricted burning period - permit required

Wed 16 March
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Wed 16 March
Final rates instalment (4) due.

The Shire of Koorda are
seeking expressions of
interest for enrolments for
the Family Day Care in 2022. 

If there is interest, we may
be able to secure another
educator. For further
information please see the
below contact information. 

Lana Foote - 9684 1219 or
dceo@koorda.wa.gov.au

Sharon Palumbo - 9885 1005
or fdc@williams.wa.gov.au 
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LIBRARY
EXCHANGE
We have received our
monthly exchange for the
library with the items being
placed on the New Arrivals
shelf last week. 

We received a range of
adult and junior non fiction,
fiction, DVDs and
audiobooks. 

Be sure to pop into the
library next time you are in
the Office. 

KOORDA 
POOL
Why not beat the heat at
the Koorda Swimming Pool! 

The pool has BBQ facilities
patrons can use for lunch
or dinner, making it a great
place to catch up with
family and friends. There is
also FREE entry to the pool
this season. 

Animal registrations are
due on 31 October each
year. Please visit the Shire
Office to arrange the
renewal of your pet. 

Please note all cats that
have reached six months of
age need to be
microchipped, sterilised
and registered with the
Shire. 

All dogs over three months
of age must be
microchipped and
registered with the Shire. 

OVERDUE CAT
& DOG REGOS

Burakin - Wialki Road

LOCAL
ROADWORKS
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Rubbish                  Recycling

What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Lea Smith
smithl@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 112 349

KNOW YOUR
COUNCILLORS

Deputy President Buster Cooper
cooperb@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 937 207

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents
and ratepayers. If you wish to discuss a Council matter,
offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors below.
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PROOF OF COVID-19 VACCINATION TO
EXPAND STATE-WIDE FROM MONDAY 31
JANUARY

Visitors to public and private hospitals, and residential aged care facilities;
All hospitality and food and licensed venues:

including restaurants, dine-in fast food, cafes, bars, pubs, clubs, taverns;
excluding food and non-alcoholic beverage takeaway, roadhouses, and service
stations

Bottle shops;
Indoor entertainment venues, including play centres, gaming and gambling, theatres,
concert halls, museums, cinemas and live music venues, including the Perth Convention
Centre;
Nightclubs;
The Crown Perth complex;
Major stadiums;
Gyms, fitness studios and centres;
Amusement Parks and the Zoo; and
Music festivals and large events with more than 500 people, unless exempt.

Based on the latest health advice, from Monday 31 January, 2022, proof of COVID-19
vaccination requirements will apply state-wide and be expanded to include new higher-risk
venues.

Proof of vaccination is already required to enter some venues and events in Perth and Peel.

From Monday 31 January, proof of vaccination for people aged 16 years and over will be
required state-wide for:

Community sport and school-based events, unless at one of the specific venues listed, are
excluded from the proof of vaccination requirement.

Venues, staff and patrons will all have a shared responsibility when it comes to showing
proof of vaccination, with venues required to take reasonable steps to ensure all patrons are
double dose vaccinated, or have a medical exemption.

The WA Government has launched the ServiceWA app – a free, convenient and secure mobile
application that will help Western Australians with proof of vaccination requirements.

People can also show proof of vaccination either in a digital or paper-based form, along with
acceptable forms of identification if they do not use the ServiceWA app to show proof.

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-19-coronavirus-what-you-can-and-cant-do#proofofvax
https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/government-of-western-australia/servicewa-mobile-app

